
 

Fall 2024 
 
Dear Campers and Families, 
 
Thank you for registering your family for our Fall Family Weekend. 
 
Our Fall Family Weekend promises to be an entertaining, educational and an 
overall exceptional experience for both kids and adults! Activities at the 
program will include some camp classics like Gaga, singing camp songs, family 
to family interactions to talk about life with diabetes, and new activities. There 
will be educational tracks, so you can choose more basic education or more 
advanced topics.  There will also be time provided for adults to discuss 
diabetes topics of interest as well as interactive educational games that will 
appeal to the whole family. With all this and much, much more, Fall Family 
Weekend is guaranteed to be an amazing experience.   
  
Enclosed you will find an information packet that will answer your questions 
about the Fall Family Weekend.  It is important that you read these forms 
carefully, fill out the necessary information, and mail them to The Barton 
Center office at PO Box 356, North Oxford, MA 01537. Please return all 
forms to Barton at least two weeks before the program except the Current 
Insulin Plan, which you should bring with you the day of the program. This 
will make the check-in process on Friday easier and faster for everyone. 
 
Registration for this program will be on Friday, November 8th at 6:00 p.m.  All 
participants should eat dinner prior to arrival.  Please park in the Chabot 
Health and Education Center parking lot at 60 Clara Barton Road, North 
Oxford, where you will be met by volunteers who will direct you to the check-
in table. The program will conclude between 4-5 p.m. on Monday. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at any time at 
508-987-2056, Ext. 2000. 
  
We look forward to seeing you at camp! 
 
Kind regards,  
 
The Barton Center Staff 


